December 31, 2008

Wanda Demarest

El Dorado County Senior Day Care Program
935 A Spring Street

Plagerville, CA 95667

Dear Wanda,

We are so pleased to be able to partner with you in proving the best health care possible
for our community. Congratulations on receiving one of this year’'s Community Health
Grants made possible through The Endowment for Health at Marshall Foundation.

Your proposal was well written and your program was deemed of great value in
providing services to community residents. We know these are challenging times,
however, through community collaboration we will continue to make available quality
services that herald our community as one of the best for health care.

Our best to you in the New Year, and please let us know if we may be of further service
to you in any way during 2009.

Yours in health, ( T

Kdren Good, GFRM ) e
Executive Director '
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